
 

  Student/Parent Updates 

It’s a crazy time of year for a lot of people, with back to school season 

upon us.  

 

We know a lot of people like to wait on lessons during the summer and 

see what their schedule is like with school in full swing before they 

commit to a lesson time. As schedules get locked in, the next few 

weeks end up being a pretty busy time for Falls Music as well. If you 

know anyone in this position, and you refer them to us, you can get a 

free month of lessons for yourself or your child!  

 

This offer is always available, but we wanted to send out a reminder to 

students and parents since now is a busy time for us and slots are  

filling. 

  

If you have any more questions, please don’t hesitate to get in touch 

with me at the email address provided below. 

 

Thanks,  

Mike Lowden 

Falls Music School 

mikelowden@fallsmusicschool.com 

330.451.9555 

mailto:mikelowden@fallsmusicschool.com

